
Dear Parent/Carer of Year 13 Student, 

 

Re: Year 13 Student Assessment Records 

 

We would like to apologise for the delay in these reports being sent out. We are currently 

experiencing technical problems that we are trying to sort out as quickly as possible.   

 

We hope to be able get these to you early next week (week commencing 10 May 2021).   

 

Thank you for your support and patience. 

 

Mrs Hubbard 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 


